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 Outline 
 In     June     2022,     the     Children     and     Young     People     Scrutiny     Commission     and     Living     in 
 Hackney     Scrutiny     Commission     held     a     joint     scrutiny     session     on     the     outcome     of     the 
 Child     Q     Safeguarding     Practice     Review. 

 Further     to     this     session,     both     Commission     have     developed     a     response     to     local 
 partners     highlighting     key     outcomes     from     the     scrutiny     session     and     a     number     of 
 preliminary     recommendations.      Members     are     requested     to     note     the     agreed 
 response. 

 Reports 
 -  Letter     from     joint     review     of     Child     Q     Safeguarding     Practice     Review. 


